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Dinner at The Recreation 
 

Wednesday 21st November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Members,  
 
For our final function of 2018 you are invited to arguably Melbourne’s most wine friendly restaurant, 
the one chef hatted The Recreation, in Fitzroy North.   
 
Now in its second year, The Recreation, is the joint creation of ex Jaques Reymond and Grossi 
Florentino veterans Steven Nelson, Joe Durrant and Mark Protheroe, a team that draws on their deep 
front of house and wine and food knowledge to deliver a seamless dining experience.   
 
Cooking for us is Chef Steven Nelson, whose wine-friendly, protein centric dishes are the perfect 
match for textural whites and richer reds. Chef Nelson previously headed the kitchen at Bistro Gitan 
and before that worked under the great French-Australian chef Jaques Reymond. For our dinner Chef 
Nelson will present stylish French inspired dishes that deliver on flavour and generosity.  
 
Erik Lehnacker and Laura Parlevliet, as function organisers, are working closely with The Recreation 
team to showcase Chef Nelson’s best dishes paired with some bolder old and new world wines drawn 
from our cellar.  
 
Please reply by email to Yvonne as soon as possible if you wish to attend.  
 

Date: Wednesday, November 21st, 2018 

Venue:  ‘The Recreation’ 

Address: 162-170 Queens Parade, Fitzroy North 

Time: 7.00 PM for 7.30 PM 

Cost: Members $185; Young Members $160, Guests/Non-Members $210 

Dress: Smart Casual 

Closing Date: Monday 12th November 2018 or until booked out 
 Pay direct: ANZ Bank, BSB: 013006, Acct: 485119607, Acct Name: IWFS Victoria 

 Pay by cheque (made out to ‘IWFS Victoria’) to the above address please. 

 
 
Cheers, 

 
Erik Lehnacker, 
President, IWFS Victoria (Australia) 
 


